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November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We will be producing a Traditional Christmas cake which consists of a fruit cake, marzipan layer and 
fondant icing. We are producing this over three lessons and this will enable us to develop new skills 
in the production of a highly decorative large cake. This is a unique learning experience for our 
students as we will be using new decoration methods to produce a high-quality Christmas cake and 
will strive for a professional standard of decoration. The students will bring their cake home on a 
cake board and in a presentation box.  
  
To make this as simple and affordable as possible, I have bulk bought all of the ingredients and 
necessary equipment. A voluntary contribution of £6 towards the cost would be greatly 
appreciated. To make the contribution, please visit the Shop/Miscellaneous section of Wisepay and 
you will find the item there. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of your sons purchase of ingredients for the Food Nutrition 
and preparation course.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at EAT@shsb.org.uk. The deadline 
for contributing is Friday 8th December.  If you have any trouble paying, please contact 
MCW@shsb.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs E Tyler 
Food Technology 
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